
“Family Fun at Stamford Historical Society’s Touch-A-Truck”

On Saturday, October 4th the Stamford Historical Society will be hosting a Touch-A-Truck event 
from 1 – 4 p.m. in the afternoon.  In addition to the trucks, there will be free face-painting for the 
children.  “The little ones are so adorable,” says one of our teen face painters, “and the WWII 
halftrack was totally awesome last year.”  Drinks, healthy snacks, and baked goodies will be 
available for purchase.  Admission is $5/person.  Children under 4 are admitted free.

Alexandra M., a 4-year-old attendee of last year’s event, says, “I can't wait to ring the bell on the 
fire truck again and climb on the Army jeep with my best friend!”  New to the vehicle line-up 
this year is a military helicopter.  Visitors will be able to explore modern and historic fire engines 
along with a variety of construction trucks. Young or old, come toot the horn on a “big rig.”

All proceeds from “Touch-A-Truck” go to benefit The Stamford Historical Society, Inc., a not-
for-profit organization that acts as municipal historian for the City of Stamford.  The Society is 
an educational and research institution, whose primary functions are to collect, preserve, 
interpret, and exhibit materials relating to Stamford, Connecticut and the surrounding region.

Contact the Stamford Historical Society at 329-1183 for further information.
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